
 

2014 Florence K. Murray Award Nominations 
 

The Rhode Island Bar Association is now accepting 2014 Florence K. Murray Award 

nominations due no later than March 5, 2014. 

 

The Rhode Island Bar Association annually presents the Florence K. Murray Award to a person 

who by example or otherwise has influenced women to pursue legal careers, opened doors for 

women attorneys, or advanced opportunities for women within the legal profession. The Award 

is named in honor of the first recipient, Hon. Florence K. Murray, who, in a distinguished 56 

years at the bar, pioneered the causes of women in the law as the first woman attorney elected to 

the Rhode Island Senate, the first woman Justice on the Superior Court, the first woman 

Presiding Justice of the Superior Court, and the first woman on the Rhode Island Supreme Court. 

The nominee is selected by a committee composed of six members of the Bar appointed to 

staggered two-year terms by the President of the Bar Association.  

 

Please send 2014 Florence K. Murray Award nominations, no later than March 5, 2014, to: 

 

Florence K. Murray Award Committee 

c/o Frederick Massie 

Rhode Island Bar Association 

115 Cedar Street 

Providence, RI 02903 

 

 

 

 


